HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING draft

May 3, 2018 1:10 PM.
Present: J. Bohm, F. Brown, T. Healey-Beattie, G. Swain and R. Russell, guest.

Minutes of the March meeting were read and accepted with one correction. 1% paragraph 2™
sentence,under new business. Should read ; $27 K to be the amount for a 3yr coniract.

OLD BUSINESS:

J. Bohm reported he had received Mr. Gray's deed back from Rockingham Deed Registry due to an
error in placement. This will require a meeting with Mr. Gray again for a signature.

T.Healey-Beattie talked to G. Woodworth about the cracks in some of the Granite posts at the Oak
Lawn cemetery. After looking, G. Woodworth . Deemed the posts O.K. She also suggested that we
should consider using a section of the cemetery for cremains only and selling small lots for this

purpose.

R. Russell proposed a row of 4-5 trees planted between the Revolutionary cemetery and the road way
in Oak Lawn.

J. Bohm has received a contract from Going Green Maintenance requiring three signatures.
Due to rain the walk thru of the cemeteries was postponed until 6-7-18.
NEW BUSINESS:

T.Healey-Beattie suggested trying to get the Rockingham County prisoners again this year to clean up
the fast growing brush in the Brookside cemeteries.

G. Swain reported she no longer has the keys to the well & electric at New West View and so cannot
turn on the water.

A suggestion was made to see if the cemeteries could get municipal trash containers for West View and
Oak Lawn cemeteries.

J.Bohm will speak to the Town Administrator about getting the keys for the Sexton.

Respectfully submitted Next P.M. 6-7-18 Adjourned; 2:10
Georgianna Swain, Secretary



